BOARD OF HEALTH
MINUTES
October 21, 2014

The Board of Health held a meeting in Room 9 at the Town Hall, 121 Glen Road, Wilmington, MA. The
meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m. Present were Elizabeth Sabounjian, Dr. Jane Williams and Shelly
Newhouse, Director of Public Health. The next regularly scheduled Board of Health meeting will be
November 18, 2014 p.m. in Room 9 at the Town Hall, 121 Glen Road, Wilmington, MA.

The Board tabled the October 7, 2014 minutes until the next meeting.

New Business

Solid Waste Management Plan-McDonald Road estates

The developer, Steven Lawrensen was present to update the Board on the Solid Waste Management
Plan.(SWMP) The Director reminded the Board that this was approved in 2006 and the land is now being
developed into a 26 lot subdivision which was recently recorded with the Town. A timeline was submitted

outlining the 6 tasks in the SWMP. An LSP, William Mitchell, has been hired to oversee the site. The
Board was satisfied with the update.

Old Business
The Director updated the Board on the recent flu clinics and upcoming clinics.

A public health nuisance order was sent to Michael Bodnar, 109 West Street, at the request of the Board
from the previous meeting.

The Director has been participating in Ebola conference calls with the State Department of Public Health
and the Centers for Disease Control.

Dr. Williams motioned to adjourn at 5:55 p.m., Ms. Sabounjian second.

Meeting adjourned at 5:55.

Moot rdrno.

Recording: Shﬁly Newhouse, Director of Public Health




